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21st December 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Firstly, may I wish you all a wonderful Christmas!  
 
It has been an incredibly long and busy term, but it has been wonderful to be part of the 
school for the Christmas period and see all of the performances and celebrations. 
 
I want to thank all the staff for their continued hard work and commitment to the school. The 
staff at Godshill have been incredibly diligent and continuously try to provide the best for your 
children. It isn’t always easy, but as a school things are becoming increasingly settled. A 
structure is now in place to continue to improve and be the fantastic school we all want it to 
be. 
 
I would like to formally thank Miss Hill for the work she has done with Year 5 & 6 since 
September and wish her every success in her next adventure. I would also like to welcome 
Mrs Boakes to the school. She has really settled well and has been very popular with the 
children.  In addition, we look forward to welcoming Mrs Smith to our Reception class in 
January. 
 
As a school we value your views and opinions about the school. We also really appreciate the 
passion and loyalty that you, as parents, have for our school. It has been really valuable to 
listen to parents’ views as we strive to improve the school. I would like to set up a half termly 
Headteacher coffee and chat session open to parents to share views, ideas and to include 
you in the process of running the school. To that end, I would like welcome any parents to a 
Headteacher coffee & chat meeting at 9:00am on the 5th February 2019. 
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Can I also thank F.R.O.G.S for their sterling work in supporting the school. The money they 
raise to help buy loads of extra equipment and resources for Godshill, is greatly appreciated 
and a vital part of the school. 
 
Finally, the children at Godshill have been a credit to you and continue to be a fantastic 
bunch. I wish everyone a restful Holiday and a Happy New Year. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Snow 
 


